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Announcments

Thank you all again for a successful first fundraiser of the school year! We
raised over $1300 to be put towards green space and the play structure.

We ran a contest for the most sales and the winners are:
Student with highest sales: Anna Klassen! Winner of $50 in NMS Apparel!
Class with highest sales: Kailyn Dunn’s 5D class! Winners of a pizza lunch!

To claim your prize, please talk to Mr Cumming! 

OCT 2023

Peak of the Market - Fundraiser

Fundraisers

Student of the Month
Thank you to Pita Pit for the October gift for Student of the Month! We love being able to reward the
students every month with a prize, and this absolutely cannot happen without the support of the businesses
in town and the parents that support us. We are looking for donations (approved items or monetary) that can
be used for prizes for the students. Your donation helps us bring joy to our students and encourage them to
be the best students they can be!

Fundraising Goals:
This year, our goals remain enhancing the green space for all students, as well as a longer term goal of
installing a play structure! Stay tuned for further updates on this!

For any questions, ideas, concerns or to send an e-transfer donation, 
our email address is: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com

November Fundraiser
New to our school this year we will be running the Big Box fundraiser. Students will be selling “The Big Box of
Cards” which contains 35 birthday cards for the low price of $35. This will run November 3 - 20th! We will be
passing out the cards and order information soon!

Donations
We will be looking for some larger donations to put towards the play structure! If you own a business, or know
someone who does, and they are looking to support their local Niverville Middle School, please let us know
and we can provide a donation ask letter.

facebook.com/nmsparentcouncil
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For any questions, ideas, concerns or to send an e-transfer donation, 
our email address is: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com
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PAC has a full team this year! We have 10 amazingly dedicated Moms on the team, ready to support the
students and staff at NMS. 

PAC exists to help organize events that create fun experiences for the students, ensure the staff & teachers are
appreciated, and fundraise for school improvements, like green space, a play structure, student of the month, and more!
We also love to give back to our teachers and staff.

If you have interest in joining, or helping with a certain event, please reach out and let us know. We meet monthly
on the first Monday of every month with the occasional gathering. Please contact us here:
nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com

Our next in-person meeting is November 6, 2023 at NMS
If you’re looking to read meeting minutes, please contact us and we can provide them for you.

PAC Update
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